
Wanted: Research Papers 

The Research Committee of the Department of Audiovisual 
Instruction invites researchers to submit papers for presenta- 
tion at the DAVI Convention, Rochester, New York, April 
19-24, 1964. Requiring 20 to 30 minutes presentation time, 
they may deal with any phase of the audiovisual field, including 
television, teaching machines, and auto-instructional pro- 
grams. They may also report on Title VII projects. Completed 
research studies will be given preference. John Moldstad asks 
interested persons to submit--as soon as possible--600- to 
800-word abstracts or completed papers. Send papers to Dr. 
John Moldstad, 1734 Ximeno, Apt. 3, Long Beach, California. 

"Student Response in Programmed Instruction" 

Many individuals have tried unsuccessfully to obtain copies of 
the book Student Response in Programmed Instruction, edited 
by A. A. Lumsdaine for the National Academy of Sciences-- 
National Research Council. Inquiries about how to obtain 
this book (S.R.P.I.) have increased in frequency since its 
citation by Wilbur Schramm in his recent publication, Pro- 
grammed Instruction, issued by the Ford Foundation. A num- 
ber of persons have understandably addressed inquiries directly 
to the National Academy of Sciences, only to be told that the 
book is out of print. As of this writing, this statement is untrue 
(although it is true that the supply of copies at the National 
Academy has been exhausted). S.R.P.I. can in fact be ob- 
tained by requesting it (price, $5) from the Office of Techni- 
cal Services, U.S. Department of Commerce, specifying it 
either by its title and editorship or by its O.T.S. publication 
number--AD 281936. 


